
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Freeport LNG has issued a final update regarding today’s incident: 

 
"The incident at Freeport LNG has been stabilized and we are in the early stages of 
our investigation of the event. As noted previously, there were no injuries, and all 
personnel have been accounted for. There is no threat to the surrounding 
community."  
 
The City of Freeport will continue to monitor the situation and will post any 
updates we recieve on our website, social media, and this Everbridge 
System. 

 

 


